
PUBLIC INFORMATION 
MEETING 
APPLICATION NO. PL2021-201 
 

A Public Information Meeting will be held concerning a Temporary 

Use Permit application for the property shown on the location 

map below. 

For more information please contact: 

 250-390-6510 or 1-877-607-4111 

 planning@rdn.bc.ca 

 www.rdn.bc.ca/public-notices 

4299 Biggs Road and 7155 Weigles Road 

Electoral Area C 

MEETING DETAILS  

Monday, May 27, 2024, at 7:15 p.m. 

Pleasant Valley Social Centre, 6100 Doumont Road, Nanaimo, B.C. 

 

PURPOSE OF PROPOSED PERMIT 

In general terms, the purpose of the proposed 

permit is to allow for a recycling and waste 

transfer facility and accessory retail and 

educational activities to be located at 4299 

Biggs Road for a period of three (3) years (see 

Attachment 1 – Site Plan). The area for the 

proposed use is shown as the Temporary Use 

Permit Area on the location map to the left.  

HAVE YOUR SAY 

The purpose of the Public Information Meeting 

is to introduce the proposed Temporary Use 

Permit and to invite comments from the public 

regarding this application. Please note this is 

not a Public Hearing. A summary of the 

comments received at this meeting will be 

provided to the Regional Board as part of the 

application review process.  

WHERE CAN I INSPECT THE PROPOSED 

PERMIT? 

This Temporary Use Permit Application may be 

viewed at the planning counter on the main 

floor of the RDN administration office or online 

at www.getinvolved.rdn.ca/pl2021-201.  

The office is located at 6300 Hammond Bay 

Road, Nanaimo, B.C., open Monday to Friday, 

8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., excluding public 

holidays.  
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